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Please do not advance or pass Trandportation Tax Bill 2025.  Oregonians can not 

afford more taxes.  Many of us are dealing with unemployment, fixed incomes, rising 

property taxes, rising insurance rates, and rising cost of living overall.  We can not 

afford this transportation tax.  This is especially the case since many projects from 

the last package remain unstated or incomplete.  I’m sorry, I just don’t trust that our 

taxes are being spent wisely.  Please do what you can with what you are already 

collecting.  

 

We voted for you so that you could set priorities.  Please do that rather than adding 

new project after new project. 

 

I sincerely feel like an animal being milked by governments and corporations.  Please 

think of the incremental costs to individual tax payers, vote no on this bill and 

prioritize projects with the money you are already collecting. 

 

Kathryn Terada 


